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Iwicki, Brad

From:
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 6:31 AM
To: Planning
Subject: Case # 24-1-060 : Objection to the Petition for zoning variance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Orange Category

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

  

 On Response to Standards – Exhibit B:  
Placing a large structure in the backyard, with a fireplace and chimney, would definitely 
change the essential character of the neighborhood.  The original restrictive covenants of the 
Kathleen Subdivision prohibited placement of fences, which certainly promoted harmony in 
backyard landscaping between neighbors. 

My property is lot 5, adjacent to the proposed structure.  The structure is taller than my 
bordering bushes, and would change the view from my back windows from trees to a roof and 
chimney. 

I am hopeful that my neighbors could plan something smaller and less obtrusive. 
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